[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers,
I am very pleased to offer the opportunity for children in Year 4, 5 and 6 to join a new school choir. 
As a singer myself, I am passionate about children being able to sing and use their voices well, and to give them the chance to perform to an audience. The choir already has a booking at Glyndebourne in December!
For the first two terms, we will be working on Christmas songs ready for the Glyndebourne performance. I know it seems early, but the music world prepares well in advance! We have a member of the Glyndebourne chorus working with us all afternoon on September 28th, so our voices will be well and truly warmed up that day. 
Choir will meet every Thursday after school till 4pm starting from next Thursday, September 21st. At 4pm, please meet your child at the main entrance. 
If you would like your child to join the choir, please email the school office with the following details:
· Child’s name
· Child’s class 
· Permission to join
· Who will meet your child at 4pm (unless he/she has permission to walk home alone in which case, please state that.)
· Permission for your child’s photo and recordings to be on the school website
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
I look forward to the choir starting and making a joyful sound!
Kind regards,
Mrs Force

